
Immigration Justice Meeting. December 7, 2022. 

Present:  Betty Barriga, Ted Zawistowski, Lorrie Douglas, Myrna Charry, Linda Richardson, Laura 

Anderson, Nancy Weaver, Patricia Lane 

Treasurer’s Report 

As of November 30, we have $5100 for CAPAS. We have received approval for $5000 from 

UUFCC Endowment fund and $5000 matching from UUSC CAPAS. 

Fundraiser for Visani could be end of January/eary February. Prefer Wednesday date because 

they have G-rated comedians on Wednesdays.  Sell tickets for $20. Ask for 75 tickets - 100 

tickets. 

SLACK 

App used for communication and file sharing.  We added to phones/ipads/computers and 

agreed to try to use it to communicate for CAPAS work.  Nancy suggested activities for children. 

Weekly CAPAS Meeting 

Thursday at 2:00. Congregations with guests are meeting with CAPAS folks to share and support. 

All are welcome. Link was emailed.  Laura will add to SLACK. 

Budget 

Laura and Kathy will work on a budget.  $700 from Red Cross has been used thus far to 

purchase items needed such as groceries/gas. We agreed to $100/month stipend for family to 

go directly to mother.  Nancy will also work on budget. 

 


